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Re: [Urgent] Request for responses to interview questions of ABS-CBN Kabayan
1 message

MGB-MIMAROPA <mines_4b@yahoo.com> Tue, May 23, 2023 at 5:04 PM
To: SCIS Public Information Division <scis.pid@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: "central@mgb.gov.ph" <central@mgb.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Glenn Noble
<glnnoble@yahoo.com>, Grace Galiste <mineraako4b@gmail.com>, MGB MIMAROPA Info <mines4b.info@gmail.com>

Dear Sir/Ma'am,
Respectfully submitting the attached document in relation to the above subject.
Kindly acknowledge upon receipt of this email. Thank you.

Best regards,

Mines and Geosciences Bureau (MGB)
MIMAROPA Region

7/F DENR Bldg., 1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila, Philippines
Telefax: (02) 8536-0215 / 8310-1369

Email: mines_4b@yahoo.com

Website: https://region4db.mgb.gov.ph/

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/mgbmimaropa/

On Tuesday, May 23, 2023 at 02:13:46 PM GMT+8, SCIS Public Information Division <scis.pid@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

23 May 2023

Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

DENR Region MIMAROPA

ATTENTION: Engr. Glenn Marcel C. Noble

Regional Director
Mines and Geosciences Bureau
Regional Office MIMAROPA

Dear Director Claudio,

We would like to request the assistance of your office in creating a briefer for the interview of Secretary Antonia Loyzaga
with ABS-CBN News for the morning radio program Kabayan with Noli de Castro.

Attached for your reference is the email of Ms. Camille Postulano of ABS-CBN and we request that a factsheet be
generated to aid in addressing their questions.

We are hoping to receive said briefer by tomorrow morning as the interview is requested as soon as possible.

Hoping for your kindest consideration, Ma'am.
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Thank you very much!
Regards,

Sheela Legaspi

Public Relations Assistant

Public Information Division

Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service
DENR Central Office
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